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 In response to numerous requests and in consideration of the ongoing quarantine 

restrictions in several areas across the country, the period of application for PENRO vacancies is 

hereby extended until 10 September 2021. 

 

 For information and guidance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RIC G. ENRIQUEZ, Ph.D., CESO III 

Director, Human Resource Development Service 
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